
American Premium staff  in  flood
relief effort

American Premium staff hand over their donation to officials

When Cyclone Nilam caused extensive flooding in several parts of the island,
flood relief operations were organised by American Premium Water Systems staff
at Hanwella in November.

American Premium staff  visited the Hanwella  Pradeshiya Sabha and donated
cases  of  one  litre  bottles  of  its  “American”  brand  of  drinking  water  to  the
Provincial Council for distribution to those affected.

The staff also visited the Mayadunne Central College at Hanwella together with
representatives from the Disaster Management Center and the Provincial Council.
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